MFAC 2021 1st Quarter Report

3/3/21

The MFAC will have a work session later in March. Are primary focus will concern planning for the return of the Gustavus Dock floats this spring. We will continue reviewing Title 8.

There has been discussion within the community about improvements to the Salmon River Boat Harbor and incorporating the Gustavus Dock Floats that are no longer used in Icy Strait. Ben Sadler has been working on identifying owners of the current floats residing in the harbor and removing abandoned/derelict items from the harbor.

Wayne Fleek sent a written request to Senator Kiehl asking that the Gustavus Small Boat Harbor be included in SB 74 general obligation bonds to design a boat harbor in Icy Strait. See attached.

The MFAC will schedule the work session date next week.

Mike Halbert Colleen Stansbury Justin Marchbanks Don Bryant Joe Vanderzanden Ben Sadler